
How long Have you been a part of PBC? 

My husband Dwayne and I have attended Ponderosa 
Bible Church regularly and became members in 2019.


What is your favorite part about your ministry? 

I enjoy meeting and getting to know the church family 
and helping out my co-workers.   My job is about being 
a blessing to others and helping out where needed. 


What is one book you think everyone should read besides the Bibles? 

I believe every lady should own a copy of Emily Post, " Book of Etiquette" it”s 
amazing how much you use it and “ How to Manage Your Money” by Larry 
Burkett.


What do you enjoy doing out of work/ministry ? 

I love decorating and crafting, I change my house for every season.   I enjoy 
spending time with friends and family.   And spending time walking and hiking 
with my husband.   


Shauna Neuenswander


